
DEPARTMENT 01= THE NAVY 

OFFICE OF THE CHIEF OF NAVAL OPERATIONS 


2000 NAVY PENTAGON 

WASHINGTON, DC 20350-2000 


IN REPLY REFER TO 

5104 
Ser N455!11U158142 
28 June 2011 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) 
Region I 
475 Allendale Road 
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406-1415 
(Attn: Ms. O. Masnyk-Bailey) 

Dear Ms. Masnyk-Bailey 

SUBJECT: 	 MODIFICATION TO THE NAVY'S MASTER MATERIALS 
LICENSE (MML) 

The Naval Rad:i.ation Safety Committee (NRSC) wants to inform you 
of two changes in the MML. First, I am the new MML executive 
secretary. As of 3 June 2011 I have assumed all duties 
regarding the management of the MML. Dr. Fragoso will remain as 
the assistant secretary to the MML. Secondly, the address of 
the MML has changed to: 

Radiological Controls and Health (N455) 
Energy and Environmental Readiness Division 
Office of the Chief of Naval Operations 
2000 Navy Pentagon (2D253) 
Office of Chief of Naval Operations 
Washington, DC 20350-2000 

If there are any questions concerning this document please 
contact me at (703) 695 5259 or via electronic mail at 
donna.davis-urgo@navy.mil. 

Sincerely, 

., '1 

l(:;2~pU~~-II~ 
D. L. DAVIS-URGO 
Executive Secretary 
Naval Radiation Safety Committee 
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